


Tonight 

⚫ We are going to give you an outline of our residential including 

where we go, how it is organised, what we do and how much it 

costs. 

⚫ We are going to ask you to take note of any questions you 

might have as we might answer most as we go along. We will 

have a short time at the end of the meeting for any general 

questions, or you can email your class teacher at school.   



Residential 

⚫ We have been taking year 2 children on a residential 

for around 12 years. Children stop over for one night.  

⚫ Children always have a brilliant time and still talk about 

this experience many years later. 

⚫ The residential is based on play and being outside.

⚫ Children benefit from spending prolonged time with 

their friends and being independent. 

⚫ It gives them often their first experience of having a 

sleep over away from home with friends and adults that 

they know really well 



⚫ Wednesday 28th June – coach will leave Trent Vale at 9.15a.m. 
with GROUP 1 and arrive at Sherwood Forest Youth Hostel at 
approximately 10.15a.m.

⚫ Thurs 29th June – coach will leave Trent Vale at 9.15a.m. with 
GROUP 2 and arrive at Sherwood Forest Youth Hostel at 
approximately 10.15a.m.

⚫ Thurs 29th June – All Y2s will spend the day together in 
Sherwood Forest. 

⚫ Thurs 29th June – coach will pick GROUP 1 up from Sherwood 
Forest at 2.30p.m. and arrive back at school at approximately 
3.30p.m. Group 2 will then stay at the youth hostel for the night.

⚫ Friday 30th June – coach will pick GROUP 2 up from Sherwood 
Forest at 2.30p.m. and arrive back at school at approximately 
3.30p.m. 

.



Groups

⚫ Group 1 going Wednesday 28th June – Thurs 

29th June . 

⚫ Group 2 going Thurs 29th June – Friday 30th

June. 



Staff members

The residential is always well staffed. 

There will be 5 adults stopping over night and other 
members of staff that go for the day trip. 

This will include Miss Gough and Miss Maltby. 













Reception



Reception







What will we have to eat?





What do we need to take with us?













⚫The Lounge













The Major Oak



Celebrities



Den Building







At the Park!





Having a nice time!



What’s Next ? 

• It is a long way off so at the moment , we just need to know who will be 

attending the residential so that we can start the organisation process . 

• We would like all the children to go on the residential but we do 

understand that sometimes children will feel anxious about this. We 

would like to work with you to reassure you and them about these 

concerns. Between now and next June children change and mature. 

• Closer to the time in May or June  we will organise another meeting to 

sort out the housekeeping around the residential, for example kit, 

lunches, medical needs etc. 



Payment 

⚫ The cost of the residential to parents will be £70, the same as last year. The 

price of the accommodation and transport have gone up this year, but school 

will subsidise this to keep the cost to parents at a more affordable level. 

⚫ All payments must be made using the sQuid online payment system – if you 

haven’t yet signed up, please ask staff in the office for a reminder of your 

registration details. 

⚫ There is a £10 non-refundable deposit due by Friday 9th December 2022 to 

secure your child’s place. Please enter £10 as the amount you wish to pay 

when using sQuid, unless you wish to pay more at this stage. 

⚫ The remaining amount can be paid all at once or in instalments – full payment 

must be received by 26th May 2023. Please ensure you enter correctly the 

amount you wish to pay each time you make an instalment. 

⚫ If your child is eligible for Free School Meals, all costs will be met by the school 

and will show as £0.00 on sQuid. However, you still need to give consent to the 

trip using your sQuid account. Please click ‘checkout’ to access the consent 

box. 



Questions/ Further information 

An open forum such as this is not the time to answer personal 

questions but to reassure you that in the past we have managed to 

meet the needs of all children. Either email or speak to us if you have a 

question that is of a personal nature. 

Questions that have arisen . 


